
Hello Friends of Woburn Art Gallery 
 
Last time I wrote about the heat. This 
time it has been dank, dull and damp.  
Hope when you get this things will be 
brighter and more cheery.  Woburn 
lights will help!! 
 

We have some stunning new work from 
some new young artists you may not 
have seen before. 
 

Cushions have been added to phone 
covers & coasters designed by Abby 
Cork as well as lovely new work. 
 

Barry Loines—Appointed by the Na-
tional Trust as an artist has a horse 
theme.  If you’ve seen Stubbs at MK 
gallery you‘ll find these stand up very 
well. 
 

You have been asking for some big 
statement pieces and we have more 
than usual this time. 
 
Christmassy handmade work is in now.  
Glass, wood and ceramics already 
adorning our tree. We are very excited 
by this change over which will carry us 
through Christmas 
 

Woburn is having a charity shopping 
event on Friday 6th December with 
‘Carols on the Cobbles’  6.00 – 800 pm 
and all stores are open including us.  
Mulled wine, Father Christmas and sur-
prises in store.  Street food available. 

English 
Wood 
pieces   
by Chris Harvey 
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New In        
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       Roy Holding and Roger Dellar at their best  

Barry Loines 1 of 2 beautiful horse paintings 

     Lisa Campbell with 2 cheeky orangutans  

Jan Munro with stunning still lifes 

Terry Woods with not a bluebell in sight 

Hannah Thomas and Robins plus  
Magpies, Rooks and Ravens 

New kids on 
the block-
Georgia 
Eliott and 
Tim Hagan. 
We’re 
knocked out 
by these 

Classic Paul Bursnall 

A stunner from Abby Cork 

Dinky dormouse from 

Zoe Day 

Wire sculptures Laura Partington 

Irene Foster  - There’ll be Bluebirds over 


